
 

Essex Association Management, L.P.  
1512 Crescent Drive, Suite 112 

Carrollton, TX  75006 
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www.prestonhutsonhoa.com  

 

BALLOT 
 

I/We hereby cast our vote for the following homeowner/members for election to the Preston Hutson Board of 
Directors. Meeting to be held Monday October 14, 2024, at 6:00 pm. 

 
Please check two (2) Candidates to fill the open positions on the Board of Directors 
 
 

❑   Doug Osman 

 

❑  Murali Mohan Kappala 

 

 

   
 

 

   

You may cast your Electronic ballot one of three (3) ways. On your Association website (see QR code), by visiting 
www.prestonhutsonhoa.com, or email your ballot to lori@essexhoa.com (please put Preston Hutson Ballot in 
the subject line), or you may fax your ballot to 469-342-8205. No proxy is needed, if you vote Electronically, 
even if you cannot attend.  
 

You may also mail your Ballot by USPS, however, the signed & completed Proxy must be included. Regardless 
of how you vote, Essex must receive your ballot and/or proxy by Sunday October 13, 2024, at 11:59 pm, for 
your vote to be counted. 
 

Full Name: ____________________________________________________ 
 

Property Address: _______________________________________________________ 
 

Signature:        Date: _______________ 
                 Must be signed to be valid                                                www.prestonhutsonhoa.com 

 

My signature affirms that I understand the purpose of the upcoming meeting is to elect two (2) Class A members to 
the Board of Directors, and that an Electronic Vote counts for quorum. I understand there will be no write-in 
candidates or floor nominations accepted at this virtual meeting. The results of the election will be posted on 
the Association Website and emailed to the owner(s) of record, so long as the proper quorum is met.   
 

Per Texas State Regulation, electronic votes (cast on the HOA website, emailed or faxed) count toward quorum even 
if you cannot attend. However, if you vote by US Mail, you must include the completed and signed proxy. If you 
aren’t registered on your HOA website, it only takes a few moments to scan the QR code above and register. 
 

If you have questions or concerns, please click on the “Contact Us” tab on your HOA website. You may 
also contact your Association Manager at dwyann@essexhoa.com, or lori@essexhoa.com.   

 
 

Deadline for Essex to receive and count your Ballot and/or Proxy is Sunday October 13, 2024, 11:59 pm  
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